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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires a technology services company that provides software 

or an application to connect retail licensees with consumers for the delivery of alcoholic 

beverages to have a delivery service license.  

 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
 Increase State Revenue – $1,500/One-Time/Alcoholic Beverage Commission 

             $800/Recurring/Alcoholic Beverage Commission                
 

  

 Assumptions: 

 

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 57-3-224(a)(2), a delivery service does not include, and 

no license is required under this title to operate, a technology services company that does 

not employ or contract with delivery drivers, but rather provides software or an 

application that connects retail licensees with consumers for the delivery of alcoholic 

beverages. 

 Passage of this legislation will require technology services companies that do not 

employ or contract with delivery drivers, but provide software or an application to 

connect retail licensees with consumers for the delivery of alcoholic beverages, to also 

have a delivery service license.  

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 57-3-224(c), each applicant for a delivery service license 

is required to pay a one-time, nonrefundable application fee of $300 and pay an annual 

license fee of $150 to the Alcoholic Beverage Commission (ABC).  

 Based on information provided by the ABC, there are five technology services 

companies that will be required to obtain a delivery service license as a result of the 

proposed legislation.  

 The one-time increase in revenue to the ABC is estimated to be $1,500 ($300 application 

fee x 5 companies).  

 The recurring increase in revenue to the ABC for the annual license fee is estimated to 

be $750 ($150 license fee x 5 companies).  
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